
 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 4:16 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; kgonyou@london.ca Park, Tanya <tpark@london.ca> 
Subject: 172 Central Ave 

 

London City Hall 
Planning Committee, 
  
I am very disturbed that the present owners of 172 Central Ave have applied for a request for 
demolition 

of this significant historical residence built by Dr. Oronhyatekha, (1841 –1907) member of the 
Mohawk of the Six Nations, 
Dr. Oronhyatekha contributions to the city and beyond are well documented.   
  
I implore you and the Planning Committee which will meet at City Hall to decide the fate of 172 
Central Avenue  
to protect and designate this building as a heritage property and oppose its demolition.  
  
We hope that you, like us, believe that architectural and cultural heritage is important to our 
community.  
I strongly oppose this request for demolition. 
 
sincerely, 
Jamelie Hassan 
514 Pall Mall St. 
London, Ontario 
N5Y 2Z6 
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